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Kinsleigh Pendergrass and Joel Britzman

Christmas Concert

On December 14th, Stoutland Schools' choir/music teacher,
Mrs. Becca Sein, directed students in grades Kindergarten
through twelfth grade to perform in the annual Christmas
Concert. All students in kindergarten through twelfth grade
performed clever, catchy Christmas songs. Also, in addition to
singing, students in fourth, fifth, and sixth grade performed a
play about Santa's reindeer going on strike. Junior High and
High School choir and band performed songs from their
favorite Christmas movie. You can watch the whole
performance on our Facebook page.

Junior High Choir

1999 Foreign Exchange
Alumnus Visits

Tobias Theisen came back to Stoutland High School for a
visit all the way from Germany. Tobias was part of the
Foreign Exchange Program during the 1998-1999 school
year; when he attended Stoutland as a senior. This
December, he returned to walk the halls of Stoutland High
School and remembered all the good times he had while
here. He visited with an old classmate and talked about all
of his favorite teachers: Mrs. Blair, Mrs. Bench, and Mrs.
Clark! Tobias wanted to visit the high school he attended
and graduated from in the United States. There were many
changes since Tobias attended school here and he has
many fond memories of his time as a Stoutland Tiger!

Mr. & Miss Merry
Christmas

Congratulations to the 2021 Mr. & Miss Merry
Christmas winners! Winners are Preschool: Joel
Britzman & Kinsleigh Pendergrass; 4th Grade: Bentley
Patton & Swayze Allen; 8th Grade: Colten Rogers &
Cadence Stubblefield; 12th Grade: James Walker &
Madison Kinsley. The Stoutland Student Leadership
plans to use these funds raised from this event to
attend leadership classes, as well as, purchasing a gift
for students in Preschool through 6th grade next
Christmas. Thank you to all who helped make this event
a success.
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We are looking for custodians and substitute

teachers. For more information please call Kim Oliver
417-286-3711 ext 146.



UPCOMING EVENTS

January 3- School resumes

January 4- Boys & Girls Basketball vs Climax Springs 5:30 p.m.
January 6- Boys Basketball @ Niangua 6:00 p.m.

January 7- Boys Basketball @ Osage 6:00 p.m.

January 8-15- Boys & Girls Basketball Tournament @ Skyline
January 17- NO SCHOOL

January 17- Girls Basketball @ Hermitage 6:00 p.m.

January 20- Girls Basketball @ Iberia 6:00 p.m.

January 21- Boys Basketball @ Bourbon 5:30 p.m.

January 22- Boys Basketball @ Camdenton Shootout

January 24-29- Boys Basketball Tournament @ Osceola
January 27- Girls Basketball Senior Night Pink Out! vs Crocker 6:00 p.m.
January 29- Girls Basketball @ Camdenton Shootout

January 31- Girls Basketball @ Bourbon 6:00 p.m.

Cooper Witt and Jalysa Howlett High School Choir




